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Newsmakers 4/7/2019

Richard Abraham announces his intention to run for Paducah mayor in the 
2020 election (:00); Cindy Burton from the Daughters of the American 
Revolution discusses the recent visit of the Wall the Heals Vietnam 
veteran memorial to Paducah, and pins to honor veterans (6:44); Meghan 
Pope and Lindsey Batts discuss the upcoming Bluegrass Bash event to 
benefit the Charity League of Paducah (11:07)

Newsmakers 4/14/2019

MSU Athletic Director Kevin Saal discusses the university's athletic 
program (:00); Kentucky Secretary of Education Derek Ramsey discusses 
apprenticeship programs (8:55)

Newsmakers 4/21/2019

Tammy Turner discusses her new book about the history of blues music 
(:00); Kamal from Great Commission 3:16 discusses the recent completion of 
a new school building and the hiring process for new teachers in India 
(5:50); Anne from Patti's 1880's Settlement details plans to reopen the 
resort's restaurant that recently burned in a fire (11:15)

Newsmakers 4/28/2019

Heather French Henry speaks about her recent announcement to run for 
Kentucky Secretary of State in the upcoming election, and her 
qualifications (:00); Jeanne Robertson calls in to discuss her upcoming 
comedy performance at the Carson Center in Paducah (7:57)

Newsmakers 5/3/2019



Newly appointed Paducah Chief of Police Brian Laird talks about his 
background and plans for the department (:00); Lone Oak Elementary teacher 
Chad Davidson talks about his experience as a teacher, and how to 
coordinate with parents to help bring about better outcomes (6:56)

Newsmakers 5/12/2019

Elena Blevins with Kentucky Lake Convention and Visitors Bureau discusses 
upcoming Memorial Day events happening at Kentucky Lake (:00); Senator 
Mitch McConnell discusses plans to block legislation and other things 
(3:05); Various local news stories (11:47)

Newsmakers 5/19/2019

McCracken County Commissioner Eddie Jones discusses a plan to reorganize 
the Community Visitors Bureau into two separate entities (:00); Governor 
Matt Bevin discusses the upcoming election and various other issues 
(10:22)

Newsmakers 5/26/2019

McCracken County Jailer David Knight discusses recently implemented 
programs at the jail to help inmates gain skills and education to assist 
them with getting jobs after their release (:00); Danny Holt with the 
Marshall County Republican Party discusses the organizations recent growth 
and plans for the future (5:16); Murray State University Athletic Director 
Kevin Saal discusses the NCAA golf national final (10:00)

Newsmakers 6/2/2019

Senator Mitch McConnell discusses the "War on Carp" to help combat the 
Asian Carp issue in local waterways (:00); Elena Blevins with Kentucky 
Lake Convention and Visitors Bureau discusses upcoming events happening at 
Kentucky Lake (6:03); Representative Kelly Cox from Casa, an organization 
that benefits local victims of child abuse and neglect discusses the 
organization's history and programs (9:02)

Newsmakers 6/9/2019



Anne Bidwell from the United Way discusses the PALS (Promoting Academic 
Leadership in Schools) program that helps students succeed (:00); Governor 
Matt Bevin speaks on the 75th anniversary of D day about honoring 
veterans, and speaks about the state's pension problem and his plan to 
help fix it (5:49)

Newsmakers 6/16/2019

Realtor Roy Weikopf discusses the upcoming VA home buyer workshop to help 
educate veterans on how to take advantage of various government programs 
(:00); Elena Blevins with Kentucky Lake Convention and Visitors Bureau 
discusses upcoming events happening at Kentucky Lake (6:00); Governor Matt 
Bevin discusses recent changes made to his pension proposal  (9:52)

Newsmakers 6/23/2019

Murray State University Athletic Director Kevin Staal discusses the 
planned draft party at Murray Country Club and recruiting efforts by the 
school (:00); McCracken County Sheriff Matt Carter talks about a recent KY 
Supreme Court ruling about police pursuits (6:35)

Newsmakers 6/30/2019

Steven Page with Paducah Symphony Orchestra discusses the upcoming UNESCO 
Youth Orchestra trip to South Korea (:00); Laura Crowley with Baptist 
Health Paducah discusses the upcoming Baptist Health Foundation Golf 
Scramble at the Country Club of Paducah to support the hospital (8:03); 
News story about recent tornadoes that touched down in the local area 
(13:11)










